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30 January 2019 
 
Ref: NB2018-2019/046 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Snow 
 
As you will be aware, the weather forecast for later this week is predicting snow. There is a possibility 
that the school will be closed. The decision is made based on the numbers of staff that are actually 
able to get to school. We also have to consider the safety of the children whilst on the school site.  
 
If we do close the decision will be made as soon as possible but by no later than 7.15am. An email and 
a text message will be sent to those registered on Parentmail. We will also put a message on our 
website (www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk). There will also be a message on BBC Wiltshire radio or Heart 
FM radio.  
 
This is our procedure for any proposed closure. The question is whether the school will be open on 
Friday. In line with the policy above any announcement of closure will be made before 7.15am on 
Friday. In the event of the school needing to close during the day, parents will be notified through 
Parentmail.  
 
If the school is open please ensure that your child has wellies, coat and gloves. A spare pair of socks is 
also a good idea. If the school is open and you chose not to send your child to school this will be 
treated as unauthorised absence. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Neil Baker 
Headteacher 
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